Japanese Mayor's Office Fort Missoula, Mont. June 18th

Dear My Katsuno:

Thanks letter I3th, glad you enjoy entertaiment with friends and forgot headack but laughed a while Am well and Very busy for people here. Let me know George's new address. Remember me to Mrs. Matsuda GrandPa going send flower vase which he made self.

To mrs. Nojima, the man help me at post office well AlTAWOITURES you known, Today's Bible Psalm Chap.

EXAMINEDith Love Sincerely Yours

U. S. I. & N. S.

Genji Mihara

Genji Mihara

Dormitory 24

Fort Missou Co JUN 18 5

630PM

THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS

MRS.KATSUNO G. MIHARA

A-2- IOI Third Ave.

CAMP HARMONY, PUYALLUP, WASH.

